
RAJARATA UNIVERSITY OF 

SRI LANKA

EXTENSION OF THE CLOSING DATE OF 

APPLICATIONS/ NOMINATIONS 

POST OF VICE CHANCELLOR 
Taking into consideration, the prevailing circumstances 

in the country owing to the Covid pandemic, period for 

receiving of applications to the post of Vice Chancellor has 

been extended until 2.30 p.m on 9th of June 2021. 

The other conditions of the previous advertisement 

published on 18th April 2021 in the newspapers remain 

unchanged. 

For further details please visit the University 

Website. (http://www.rjt.ac.lk/news/?news=880).

N.C.S Senaka

Act. Registrar

Rajarata University of Sri Lanka
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